
֎

BIBLES GIFTED 566 

BOOKS GIFTED 556 

DISCIPLING VISITS 910 

“Hi, I wanted to thank you for all the 
time and effort you all put out in 

order to reach out and correspond 
with us! The newsletters, crosswords, 

word searches, Bibles, devotionals 
are all so greatly appreciated and 

such a blessing.  I’m grateful that in 
being here God directed me to you. A 

positive correspondence I look 
forward to!” 

 
*** 

“I received a little Bible, and I realized 
that Jesus sits beside me.  I just 

opened my heart and eyes and there 
He was.  I had tears once again, but of 
joy and happiness.  I would very much 

like to give my life to serve God and 
spread his Word.” 
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OUR PHONE NUMBER HAS CHANGED:  (888) 580-7701 

We are now blessing Beloveds in 4 states and 20 locations! 

 

Anniversary Drawing:  To celebrate our fourth year in 
ministry, on 3/14/22 we will be drawing two names from 
those currently on our monthly mailing list.  One lady and one 
gentleman will be blessed with a new Bible to keep or share! 

It is always an honor to receive your artwork—send in your 
pieces with permission to use, and it may be published in an 
upcoming newsletter! 

Please note: 

- We ship 2x/month, on or about the 15th and last day. 

- If you have recently been transferred to a State prison, 
remember to send a letter requesting our services, so that 
you can continue receiving monthly newsletters! 

“I’ve experienced 
His Presence in 

the deepest, 
darkest hell that 

man can 
create...I have 

tested the  
promises of the 

Bible, and believe 
me, you can 

count on them.” 
—Corrie Ten Boom 


